
Bilsdale Midcable Parish Council 
 

Minutes of Annual Parish Meeting held 7th June 2018 Chop Gate Village Hall 
 
Present: Cllrs M Bowes, D Hollingworth, C Devlin and I Brass plus Mr R Stanton and R 
Chapman (Clerk) 
 

 
 

Apologies for absence.  Received from Cllrs R Hudson, R Kirk and B Griffiths  
 
The Chairman opened the meeting at 7:30 pm.  No members of the public were present. 
 
No issues had been presented to the meeting for discussion. 
 
Meeting agreed to suspend the Annual Parish Meeting (APM) and proceed with the BMPC Annual 
General Meeting but be prepared to reopen the APM if any parishioners arrived with issues to 
discuss. 
 
No further people arrived at the meeting so the Chairman closed the Annual Parish Meeting 
 

 

R Chapman  

Clerk, Bilsdale Midcable Parish Council	

	
	


